
EVENT
Leaving a Legacy in your Will & Estate Plan

March  15,  2017

At the Friends of Fish Creek public information session, Emma Hamilton of our Wills & Estates Group will
speak on estate planning and options on how to incorporate charitable giving. 

Often an afterthought, leaving a planned gift to a non-profit organization that has significant meaningful, is a
wonderful way to preserve your legacy and help the organization carry on their good work.

Emma is joined by Stuart Reid, Chief Development Officer Kids Cancer Care Foundation of Alberta and Bob
Morrin, Board Member of the Friends of Fish Creek.

MARCH 15, 2017 | 7:00 - 8:30 PM | FISH CREEK ENVIRONMENT LEARNING CENTRE

REGISTER HERE

 

McLeod-Law.com

http://friendsoffishcreek.org/event/march4/
https://www.mcleod-law.com/

